
Nu’uanu Elementary School 
School Community Council Virtual Meeting 

Monday, May 16, 2022 
2:40pm – 3:30pm 

Minutes 
 
Participants:  
 
Student Representative: Haley Ewing 
Certificated Representatives:  Trina Travis, Tiffany Okita, Shelby Low 
Classified Representative: Lori Toyama 
Parent Representative: Moani Wright-Van Alst 
Community Representative: Ferozah MacKenzie 
Principal: Ned Uemae 
 
Present:   Trina Travis, Tiffany Okita, Moani Wright-Van Alst, Ned Uemae, Lori 

Toyama 
Absent:  Ferozah MacKenzie 
 
 

Agenda Items Discussion 
Call to order 2:40pm 
Introductions All members introduced themselves. 
Student  1) Student Council Elections for SY 2022-23 are on Thursday, May 19th. 

2) Student Council President is working on her speech for the Awards 
Assembly on Thursday, May 26th. 

3) The school year went well. We had a lot of activities - Halloween 
Events, Christmas Caroling, Thanks-”givings” and Kindness Letters. 

Teacher  1) We are wrapping up the school year. Teachers are working on their 
report cards and students are cleaning up, gathering their school 
belongings and taking them home. 

2) Thank you Aikane for the $150.00 for classroom supplies. 
3) Graduation ceremony is coming up. 
4) Moving Up Day is on Monday, May 23rd..  Students in kindergarten will 

meet their first grade teachers, first grade students will meet their 
second grade teachers, second grade students will meet their third 
grade teachers, etc.  Fifth grade students will meet with kindergarten 
teachers. 

5) Thank you to Aikane for donating water and drinks for our 
Appreciation for All on Thursday. 

Classified  1) Many of our staff and families are getting ill.  Please continue to stay 
safe. 

2) We are trying to complete tasks before school comes to a close. There is 
so much to do with limited time. 

3) We are working on registration and geographic exceptions for this 
coming school year.. 

4) Thank you to Aikane for all that you do to support our staff. 



Parent 1) We are transitioning to new board members.  Shauna will be Aikane’s 
new vice president.  Ferozah will be stepping down as secretary. Jenn 
Noblado will be our new secretary. 

2) We were excited to bring back Family Fun Night on May 13th .  It was 
scaled down, but still a big event. We brought in approximately $37,000 
in gross revenue. We still need to balance it with the expenses. The 
money raised will continue to support teacher/classroom supplies. 

3) Thank you for offering a summer school program for our students. 
Community 1) Nothing to report for now.  
Principal 1) Students in grades 3, 4, and 5 are finishing their Smarter Balanced 

Assessments this week. 
2) Family Fun Night on Friday, May 13, 2022 was a huge success. Thank 

you to all the parents, staff and volunteers for all their efforts. 
3) Schedule change: Wednesday, May 25th school ends at 2:15pm.  On 

Thursday, May 26th school ends at 1:30pm. 
4) Our awards assembly and 5th grade graduation is on Thursday, May 

26th at 9:00am. 
5) Nu’uanu summer school starts on June 6th - July 1st from 8:00am - 

12:00n. 
 1) School Community Council completed and submitted the Principal’s 

Survey. 
Next SCC Meeting Scheduled for:  Next school year 
Adjourned 3:15pm 

 


